FGCC Meeting Minutes 2/10/15

Beverly called the meeting to order. Twenty-one members and guests were present.

Program:
* Deb Snelson presented a program on blue light and twilight photography.

Treasurer’s Report:
* Sid reported the ending balance as $2281,34

Committee Reports:
* Newsletter
o The newsletter will now be bi-monthly. Bob urged members to make contribution.
*  Suntrust Exhibit
o We will exhibit at Suntrust again during June.
o Hanging will likely be Sunday, May 31°* but may possibly be Saturday.
* Programs
o The program in March will be the Member’s Showcase. John said he needed a few
more participants. Each participant will have 5-to-15 minutes for a presentation.
o Gary exchanged bags for the upcoming Brown Bag program.
* Field Trips — Debbie
o Atour of the Byrd Theater has been scheduled for March 15th
o Debbie is working on a tour of Presquile in April. The cost will be $200 so she needs
enough commitments from approximately 20 members to make that affordable. Details
will follow.

Other business:
* The next Board meeting will be Tuesday, March 3rd.
* The next club meeting will be March 10" at the River Road Presbyterian Church.
* The pre-meeting dinner will be at the Mekong north of the river and at O’Charley’s south of the
river.

Program Il:
* Roundtable

Respectfully submitted,

Stephen Retherford
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